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HERITAGE GROUP REPORT 

 

The Heritage Working Group has continued to monitor all planning applications submitted 

within our area and commented when appropriate.  

The Vere Avenue/Gilcroft Street development applications, which the heritage working 

group have commented on, are still awaiting a decision by ADC. 

There is no further progress to report on the two footpaths which we are hoping will be 

adopted by NCC  

Application 1186. Stoneyford Road to Skegby Hall Gardens.  

Application 1187. Stoneyford Road to Sutton in Ashfield Footpath No. 49 
 


